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To: Elements Green Trent Limited 
 
 
 
By email only 

 
Our Ref: EN010162 

Date: 13 January 2025 

  
 

 
 
Dear Sir / Madam 
 
Planning Act 2008 (as amended) – Section 46 and The Infrastructure Planning 
(Environmental Impact Assessment) Regulations 2017 – Regulation 8 
 
Proposed application by Elements Green Trent Limited for an Order Granting 
Development Consent for Great North Road Solar and Biodiversity Park 
 
Acknowledgement of receipt of information concerning proposed application  
 
Thank you for your email of 08 January 2025 and the following documentation: 
 

• An example covering letter which will be issued to statutory consultees under 
section 42 of the 2008 Act and Regulation 13 of the 2017 Regulations 

• An example covering letter which will be issued to land interests under section 44 of 
the 2008 Act 

• A site plan showing the location of the proposed application 
• Section 46 Notice 
• Section 48 Notice 

 
We acknowledge that you have notified the Planning Inspectorate of the proposed 
application for an Order granting development consent for the purposes of section 46 of 
the Planning Act 2008 and supplied the information for consultation under section 42.  
 
We also acknowledge notification in accordance with Regulation 8(1)(b) of the 
Infrastructure Planning (Environmental Impact Assessment) Regulations 2017 that you 
propose to provide an environmental statement in respect of the Proposed Development  
 
Please contact us if you have any queries. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Sarah Norris 

 
 
National Infrastructure Planning 
Temple Quay House 
2 The Square 
Bristol 
BS1 6PN 

Customer Services: 
e-mail: 

0303 444 5000 
GreatNorthRoadSolar@
planninginspectorate.gov
.uk  
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Sarah Norris 
Case Manager  
 
This communication does not constitute legal advice. 
Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate. 
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